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Please combine the two Medicaid brands!
1 message

Vicky Solomon <vicky@nexuscoalition.org> Sat, Dec 2, 2023 at 9:51 AM
To: care1st-azchmerger@azahcccs.gov

To Whom it may concern - 

 I have lived in rural Navajo County for 53 year  my entire life  I have and am currently collaborating with Care
1st and am so excited for all the positive changes they have made and are going to make thus far.  They seem to be
going into the communitie  and ASKING what are challenge  in receiving health/medical/mental benefit  and then
trying to FIX the challenges.  Thank you Thank you!!!

I am in FULL SUPPORT for AHCCCS to allow Care 1 t to combine the two Medicaid brand  Care1 t CCP and AzCH
CCP. Right now they operate two separate Medicaid brands in Arizona. This becomes extremely confusing for the
provider  member  and ESPECIALLY u  community member   If the two were combined  it would allow Care 1 t
to streamline communication and operate their Medicaid plan as AzCH CCP in ALL counties of Arizona.  That just
make  en e! 

Please consider combining the two Medicaid brands, Care1st CCP & AZCH CPP.  

 

Respectfully~
Vicky Solomon
Executive Director
Nexus Coalition for Drug Prevention
Friends of Navajo County Anti-Drug Coalition, Inc. 
Email: Vicky@NexusCoalition.org   |   Phone: (928) 243-2014 www.NexusCoalition.org | Faceb
ook.com/nexuscoalition   
Plea e con ider donating to Prevention!
24/7 AZ Crisis Line for County of Navajo  844-534-4673 (HOPE) 




